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We had our parent conferences on February 18th and we had a great turn-out! 
Some teachers even had 100% of their parents attend the meetings.   

 

ABBIT awards were held on February 23rd and we had a total of 23 3rd grade 
students and 17 4th grade students recognized for earning all A’s and B’s in the 4th 
6 weeks. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

March 7th through March 11th- TELPAS Reading Assessment 

March 22 through April 14th- 2nd Grade Swimming Lessons at the YMCA in Dumas 

March 29th- Kindergarten WOWW Field Trip to Discovery Center 

March 29th - 4th Grade STAAR Writing Assessment 

 

 

 

 

 

 


